
Upcoming Events 

 

March 12-March 16 

SPRING BREAK– NO 

SCHOOL 

 

March 19 

House Meeting 

8:30 a.m. 

 

March 21 

All School Reconciliation 

Parish Dinner at St. Francis 

of Assisi  

5:15-7:15 P.M. 

 

March 22 

MSEF Region 2 Science Fair 

Jackson State University 

 

March 27 

Honor Roll Announced 

7:55 a.m.  

(St. Anthony Gym) 

 

March 28 

1st and 2nd Grade Chapel 

Mass 

8:15 a.m. - 9:15 a.m. 

(St. Anthony Chapel) 

 
CLICK HERE FOR THE FULL STA 

CALENDAR 
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 Saltillo Mission Books 

 Saltillo Mission books are  available 

for purchase in the St. Anthony 

Catholic School front office. Msgr. 

Flannery penned this book which 

chronicles the history of Saltillo    

Mission since its inception and    

contains four chapters on the    

founder of the mission, Fr. Patrick 

Quinn.  The cost is $15 per copy. The 

profits will benefit St. Anthony    

Catholic School. Quantities are   

limited. Please click here for the 

order form.  

LOOKING FOR AN EASY WAY TO SUPPORT STA?  LOOK NO FURTHER… 

 

Don’t forget to enroll your Kroger card in the Community Rewards Program at Kroger! Shop 

Kroger and earn 5% for STA!!.....but FIRST, you must register your Kroger Rewards Card with St. 

Anthony. We earned over $1,800 during the 2016-2017 school year! Click here  to learn how 

to register NOW, and let’s make some EASY MONEY! 

 

We are also registered with Amazon Smiles. It’s so easy!  To register, just select St. Anthony 

Catholic School as your charity of choice and start shopping.  Registration and participation 

are free, and it will not cost you any more than what you had already planned to spend.  

Click here to get started.  

 

Don’t forget to clip Boxtops!.  All you have to do is clip the Boxtops on participating items 

and have your child take them to their “House” room.  Ice cream parties are awarded to 

those Houses who collect the most Boxtops -  so start clipping! 
 

St. Anthony Catholic School and Dyatech are    

pleased to present the 10th Annual Eagle Scramble 

Golf Tournament scheduled for Tuesday, April 17, 2018, 

at Annandale Golf Club. The Eagle Scramble is one of 

the best tournaments in town with exciting hole prizes, 

like a $10,000 cash prize, PLUS placement prizes such 

as RTIC coolers and more!  Each participant will enjoy 

a complimentary lunch, beverages, a generous gift 

package, course refreshments, awards reception and 

more. It is our hope that one participant will walk away 

a millionaire this year with the $1,000,000 hole-in-one 

challenge! Click here for a sponsor and team          

registration form.  See you on the course! 

St. Anthony Catholic School 

 

Open Tour Date 

Friday, March 23, at 11:00 a.m. 

 

Do you know a family who may be          

interested in attending our school?                                        

Please ask them to contact Kristian at                                             

kbeatty@stanthonyeagles.org or               

601-607-7054.   

Click here for our interest form.    

We loved celebrating Father Albeen’s birthday and his 

18th anniversary as a Priest.  Our students surprised him 

with a very special piece of art decorated with their      

fingerprints. This is a very special week for Father, and we 

ask you to keep him in your prayers.   
 

Happy Birthday, Father Albeen!  

http://www.stanthonyeagles.org/apps/events/2017/12/?id=0
http://www.stanthonyeagles.org/
http://www.stanthonyeagles.org/apps/form/form.CATHJACK-STA.qsAqQxg.13I
https://www.kroger.com/account/enrollCommunityRewardsNow
https://smile.amazon.com/
https://1.cdn.edl.io/06ycaskCTeRSdwdyoUN4zCHVeNotMpS7bRXPepOPhWYacw4i.pdf
https://appro.rediker.com/apwebonlinereg/index.aspx?schoolid=BCF71915BCEB4E5A9D8FF2F16DD51991&inquiry=yes
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Please remember our school day 

begins promptly at 7:55 a.m. with 

Prayer & Pledge. Please arrive at 

school in time for students  to exit 

vehicles and unload safely since 

students are considered tardy if 

they are not seated in the gym by 

7:55 a.m.  

St. Anthony’s Lenten project continues to collect food and snack 

items for the students of Pisgah Elementary School in Pisgah, MS 

through March 30. Each House may bring in an item listed           

below.  We encourage you to bring in one item each week to be 

packed and sent home with our friends at Pisgah Elementary. 

 

Assisi                Boxes of Easy Mac Kraft Macaroni & Cheese       

           (Individual Servings) 

Cornelius         Box of snack pack puddings  

deMerici          Boxes of granola bars  

dePaul             Boxes of Chef Boyardee Raviolis with pull-tab tops 

Ignatius           Snack size packages of Cheez-It crackers 

Loyola             Cans of green beans with pull-tab tops 

Maximilian      Boxes of Pop-Tarts 

Paschal           Quaker Instant Grits packets 

Pius                  Boxes of fruit cup snacks: peaches, pears, mandarin         

                         oranges          

 

Toussaint         Instant oatmeal packets 

Trinity               Cans of Campbell’s soups with pull-tab tops 

Xavier              Cans of Beanie Weenie with pull-tab tops or Ramen  

             Noodles 

What do you “see” that you don’t “see”? 
5th and 6th grade students used the 21st Century skills of collaboration, critical thinking and           

communication, while also using the science process skills of observation of inferencing as they    

studied atoms and molecules. Students worked in groups to “see” what they couldn’t see in order 

to understand that even though they can’t see atoms and molecules, they are there.  The students 

had 30 seconds to observe an art print and list these things.  (ex: legs of the man behind the   

counter, fish under water). Each group then rotated and tried to find other things that weren't     

already found in the next art print.  This helped them take an abstract concept and make it      

concrete. They then shared what they found in each print without duplicating another group. 

http://www.stanthonyeagles.org/

